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June 22, 2022 
 
Mrs. Kyria Henry Whisenhunt 
Executive Director paws4people/paws4vets 
1121C-324 Military Cutoff Road 
Wilmington, NC 28405 
 
Dear Mrs. Henry Whisenhunt, 
 
On behalf of the Star Spangled Banner Chapter of the Military Officers Association of 
America (MOAA) we would like to inform you that our fundraiser that was held on April 
30th, 2022 at the Sparrows Point Country Club in Baltimore was a huge success. As a 
result we are proud to be able to contribute an additional $7431 to the paws4vets 
organization which we have sent via wire funds to your bank.  
 
As you well know our fundraising event which was originally scheduled in March 2020 
had been rescheduled several times due to the pandemic but we continued to pursue 
donations over the two years, including corporate donations sent directly to your 
organization. We are happy to report that we have been able to contribute a total of 
$43,581 (including the $7431 above) over the past two years leading up to our eventual 
event. We are so happy to be of assistance for such a great cause! 
 

Our Chapter is a patriotic nonprofit organization consisting of active duty, former and 
retired officers of all seven services and all ranks. Our members are combat veterans of 
one or more of our nation’s wars from WW II to present day deployments.  

Looking forward to planning our next fundraising event in 2023! 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 
John Dyer Lt Col, USAF (Ret) 
Treasurer, Star Spangled Banner Chapter of MOAA 
11602 Hunters Run Drive, Cockeysville, MD 21030 
410-610-7183  jjdyer@verizon.net 
 
 



 


